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PR#235 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Minister of Youth, Sports and E-Governance Meets with 
Taiwanese Ambassador 

 
Belmopan. April 6, 2021. 1:30 p.m. 
 
On April 1, 2021, Hon. Kevin Bernard, Minister of Youth, Sports and E-
Governance, held an introductory meeting with H.E. David K.C. Chien, the 
newly appointed Ambassador of the Republic of China (Taiwan) to Belize.  
 
The Ministry is championing the digitization of services with an aim of 95% 
digitization. During their meeting, the Minister and Ambassador discussed 
building e-governance in Belize and ways in which Taiwan can collaborate 
with the Ministry to achieve its goals. They look forward to upcoming projects 
that will benefit Belize, especially internet access in the rural communities. 
 
Also present were Jose Urbina, CEO in the Ministry, along with 
representatives from the Ministry and the Taiwanese Embassy.  
 
The Ministry of Youth, Sports and E-Governance looks forward to continued 
discussions and collaborations while building on the friendly relationship 
between Belize and Taiwan. 
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